
Jordan, Sheron Y 

From: _Regulatory Comments
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2008 9:30 AM
To: Jordan, Sheron Y
Subject: FW: New Credit Card Regulations
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From: William Crume [mailto:mcbcga@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2008 1:17 PM 
To: _Regulatory Comments; regs.comments@federalreserve.gov 
Subject: New Credit Card Regulations 
 
Please add our voice of support for the Federal Reserve's proposed regulations of the Credit Card industry.  It's 
unfortunate that it has become necessary for this intervention on the Reserve's part.  The Industry has lost all 
perspective of its purpose to the market place.   
  
Bill & Marcie Crume 


